Common Program Oversight Committee (CPOC) Academic Year 2017-2018 Report

The committee was chaired by Dr. Elizabeth A. Dooley (October 2017-January 2018), Vice Provost for Teaching and Learning and Dean of the College of Undergraduate Studies. The meetings were facilitated by Dr. Keisha L. Hoerrner, Associate Dean for Undergraduate Studies. Although the election for a Chair was delayed several times due to a lack of quorum, Christina Wray was elected and served during Spring 2018.

During the year, seven meetings were held [October 2017, November 2017, December 2017, January 2018, February 2018, March 2018, and April 2018]. The committee conducted reviews, received an update on the GEP Refresh, Civic Literacy, and revised the Gordon Rule, Diversity and GEP applications. The committee was also asked to comprehensively review the approved course substitution list used by Student Accessibility Services for disabled students who require a GEP substitution as an approved accommodation.

Course Reviews

Gordon Rule Reviews

- 6 courses reviewed
 - 1 not approved
 - 5 additions
 - 45 renewals
 - o 231 current GR courses (25 lower division, 206 upper division)

Diversity Course Reviews

- 0 courses reviewed
 - 58 current Diversity courses (12 lower division, 46 upper division)

GEP Courses

- 2 courses reviewed
 - o 1 addition to Cultural/Historical Foundation: institutional option, not state core
 - o 72 current GEP courses (66 lower division, 6 upper division)
 - 1 not approved